
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pikes Peak School of Expeditionary Learning 
JANUARY/FEBRUARY 2022 

PTO NEWSLETTER 
 

PTO Contact Information 
Email: ppselpto@gmail.com 
Facebook: PPSEL PTO | Facebook 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
PTO is preparing to do a Spare Change/Coin 
Drive for a family left homeless in the fires 
near Boulder.  We will have buckets by all 
entrances to collect spare change and give it to 
this wonderful family.  Mom, Carrie is a 
Elementary School Principal, Dad, Chris is a 
science teacher.  They have a boy, Nevin and a 
girl, Scarlett. 
 
The Food Drive is from Feb 7-17th and 2022 
pounds is our goal this year!!! If the entire 
school reaches this goal, we will be doing 
something FUN with all the students!!! Click on 
the sign-up genius to help us with donation 
drop-offs before and after school. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050848A
4A62CA3FF2-food 
 
We are working on a reading program for 
March. Information will come out as soon as it 
is available! 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
JANUARY 

 7th PTO General Assembly Meeting 10 AM 
 18th Culver’s Night 
 18th-25th Spare Change/Coin Drive 

supporting Cornejo’s family (mom, dad, 
daughter & son) 

FEBRUARY 
 4th PTO General Assembly Meeting 10 AM 
 7th-17th Food Drive 
 16th Culver’s Night 

MARCH 
 Reading Program 

MAY 
2nd-6th Teacher Appreciation Week Looking for ways to help? We would 

love to have you!! Below is a list for 
opportunities to get INVOLVED  

 Help Pass out Stickers at carpool 
pick-up for Culvers (Jan. 18th and 
Feb. 16th) 

 Sign-up to volunteer to collect food 
for Food Drive! (Link above) 

 Teacher Appreciation Month is 
approaching! E-mail us at 
ppselpto@gmail.com if you would 
like to help with planning! 

 

OTHER FUN NEWS  
 Teachers have submitted their 

wish lists and items are being 
purchased and arriving 

 School Spirit shirts are in the 
design phase; hoping to have 
done prior to Spring Break 

 New playground sports 
equipment has been purchased 


